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Dear Families,

We are finishing up our second MCR of the year. This prompt focuses on a science topic.

Gottfried Wilhelm Leibniz exchanged letters with Samuel Clarke, who was writing on

behalf of Isaac Newton. One of the main topics of discussion was the nature of space.

Newton believed space to be absolute, while Leibniz believed it to be relative. Our reading

comes from the third exchange between the two men. Later, Einstein would develop his

theory of relativity, which aligned with Leibniz's understanding. The letters are a

fascinating read. The nature of space impacts our daily lives in some amazing ways,

especially in communication technologies like phones, watches, and GPS. You can find

them here. This is a difficult prompt, and we've given the students a few extra days to

work on it. So far, they are working hard and beginning to grasp the concepts.

John Byrne
Principal

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

A Message from the Yearbook Committee:

Senior pictures must be received digitally by Friday, November 22nd

or your senior will not be pictured in the yearbook. Please email photos

to .Jennifer Crittenden

mailto:jcrittenden@addenbrooke.org
https://www.earlymoderntexts.com/assets/pdfs/leibniz1715_1.pdf


High School Calendar of Events

November 15: High school picture retakes. Order here.

November 15: Jostens met with seniors today during Advisement. Cap and gown

packets were sent home with students.

November 18: Basketball tryouts

November 22: Student Thanksgiving dinner and senior picture turn-in deadline

November 25 - 29: Thanksgiving break

December 5: Field trip to Colorado Ballet - The Nutcracker. 10:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

Tickets are $14. Permission slips are due back with payment no later than

Friday, 11/22. Limited tickets available. First come, first served. All students will turn

in their slips and money to Ms. Michelsen. If you are experiencing financial hardship

and need assistance with the fee, please contact Kari Michelsen at

kmichelsen2@addenbrooke.org.

December 12: Choir and orchestra concert at Calvary South Denver, 6:00 p.m. -

8:00 p.m.

December 17: Finals exemption letters go out to students. Board of Directors

meeting at 6:00 p.m. Third floor, Addenbrooke High School.

December 18 - 19: Finals

December 20: Finals make-up day. Must arrive no later than 8:15 AM in order to be

eligible to make-up finals. Early release at 11:30 a.m.

December 21 - January 6: Christmas break

January 7: Students return

http://www.studio5portraits.preorderphotos.com/?AccessCode=Y36CW4
mailto:kmichelsen2@addenbrooke.org



